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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF  EGYPT, 13TH NOVEMBER, 2019. 
MR PRESIDENT,
ZAMBIA WELCOMES THE DELEGATION OF EGYPT TO THE THIRD CYCLE OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP AND THANK THEM FOR THE NATIONAL REPORT AND UPDATE PROVIDED.

WE NOTE WITH SATISFACTION POSITIVE STEPS EGYPT HAS TAKEN IN HER EFFORT TO PROMOTE AND PROTECT HUMAN RIGHTS SINCE THE LAST REVIEW BY STRENGTHENING INSTITUTIONAL SRUCTURE FOR HUMAN RIGHTS THROUGH THE CREATION OF THE NATIONAL COMMITTEE ON THE UPR MECHANISM, AND ADDING FIVE CIVIL SOCIETY REPRESENTATIVES TO THE COMMISSION'S OFFICIAL STRUCTURE. EGYPT'S FINANCIAL CONTRIBUTION TO THE OFFICE OF THE  UNITED NATIONS HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS IN 2015 AND 2019 INCLUDING TO THE UNITED NATIONS VOLUNTARY FUND FOR VICTIMS OF TORTURE IN 2014 AND 2019 IS ALSO HIGHLY COMMENDABLE.
ZAMBIA WISHES TO RECOMMEND TO EGYPT THE FOLLOWING:

1.TO COOPERATE WITH INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS MECHANISMS BY RATIFYING OUSTANDING INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS TREATIES;

2. TO ENACT LEGISLATION TO PROHIBIT CORPORAL PUNISHMENT IN ALL SETTINGS.

WE WISH EGYPT WELL IN HER REVIEW.

I THANK YOU.
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